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04 May 2018 
 

Dear candidate 

 

Information on FC Orth Final examination venue 

 

Congratulations on being invited to the clinical examination for the FC Orth(SA) Final. 

 

Further to the information from the CMSA, please note the following: 

 Venue:  D6 Princess Alice Orthopaedic Unit, New Building, Groote Schuur Hospital  

Directions and info:   https://www.ortho.capetown/sa-ortho-exams 

 Date:  14 to 16 May 2018.  Please note the OSCE is on Monday 14 May 2018. 

 Time:  On Monday 14 May please report as follows: 

o Candidates in session 1- 11:30 

o Candidates in session 2- 14:30 

 Parking:  Parking at the hospital is limited.  If at all possible, use a taxi/uber to get to the venue.  

If you are driving you will have to park in P3, P4 or open N-area (and will need to pay for 

parking). 

 

As the hosts we wish you a pleasant exam experience. 

 

Regards 

 

Prof Robert Dunn 

CMSA convenor and HOD: Department of Orthopaedic Surgery, UCT / Groote Schuur Hospital 

 

https://www.ortho.capetown/sa-ortho-exams

